
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 18/10/2024 3:57:45 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

18/10/2024

MRS Karen Lenehan
644 Barrenjoey RD
Avalon Beach NSW 2107

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5 / 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

Not appropriate to have a building with underground parking with the flooding we endure on
Barrenjoey Road. Avalon does not need another bottleshop we have one at north Avalon
already and 2 in Avalon plus another in Palm beach. The cohabitation of a bottleshop and
childcare centre does not seem appropriate.




